Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas
to the United Nations

Note No. 162/20

The Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the United Nations Department for Economic and Social Affairs (UNDESA) and has the
honour to refer to the convening of the High Level Political Forum (HLPF) on Sustainable Development that
wilt be held under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council during July 2021.

The Bahamas Mission also has the honour to refer to the presentation of voluntary national reviews (VNRs)
during the HLPF that provides an opportunity for Heads of Delegations to showcase their country's
experiences, successes and challenges encountered in the implementation of the 2030 Agenda goals and
targets.

Further, The Bahamas Mission is pleased to inform that the Rt. Honourable Dr. Hubert Alexander Minnis,
Prime Minister of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas will present The Bahamas' second voluntary national
review to the High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development during July 2021. The Bahamas looks
forward to participating in this event as well as the opportunity to collaborate closely with DESA officials on
these matters.

The Permanent Mission of the Commonwealth of The Bahamas to the United Nations avails itself of the
opportunity to present to the United Nations Department for Economic and Sogj irs (UNDESA), the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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